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APR 22 2025

Water
Program”

TO: DANR — Water Management Board

RE: Water Permits 8408-3 and 6278-3

In the spring of 2024, a group of investors purchased the Royview Golf Course from
Robert Novotny. At that time he did not indicate to us that there was an associated water right
with the property, or that the water right needed to be transferred.

Mr. Novotny did not submit the 2024 irrigation questionnaire within the required time
frame. Our group of investors had no idea of the requirements. On April 16, 2025, | submitted
the irrigation questionnaire to the best of my ability. We are asking for the permits to be
reinstated for the 2025 season. Thank you for your consideration.
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Thomas : Satrang
Royview Board President
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